
Dear Elementary Families,

     We are excited to invite you to join us for Unplug Night! This special
evening is all about putting aside our screens, connecting with each
other, and enjoying some quality time together. There will also be no
homework given on these nights. On Unplug Night, we encourage
everyone to take a break from electronics and engage in fun activities
that promote conversation, laughter, and connection. 

Here are a few ideas to make the most of your evening together:

Play board games or card games
Go for a nature walk
Try a group art or craft project, like painting or making a scrapbook
Share stories, read a book together, or create a story of your own

     Unplug Night is a wonderful opportunity to focus on what truly
matters—our connections with each other. We’d love to see your photos
and hear your stories about how you spent this screen-free time
together! Share your experiences with us by emailing
manorphotos@seaford.k12.ny.us so that we can share these moments
with our school community!

    Thank you for helping us make this night a meaningful tradition, and
we hope it brings you closer together!
           

    Go Vikings!

               Mrs. Bisulca, Mrs. Krudis, Mrs. Savage and Mr. Schwartz

2024-2025 Unplug Nights

Wednesday, December 18
Wednesday, January 15

Wednesday, February 12
Wednesday, March 19
Wednesday, April 23
Wednesday, May 21
Wednesday, June 18


